
GRANT WORKSHOPS

FDOT Grant Workshop

LYNX will participate in and conduct two grant workshops to discuss the availability of 
funding under the Section 5310 program for the urbanized Orlando and Kissimmee areas, 
as administered by LYNX. Application packages will be available at the workshop, as well 

as on www.golynx.com, starting October 17, 2017.

A workshop will be held by District Five Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), during 
which LYNX will present information regarding Section 5310 Orlando and Kissimmee urbanized 

area competitive selection process.

WHERE:  
District 5 FDOT Offices 

Lake Apopka B Conference Room
133 South Semoran Boulevard (SR436) 

Orlando, Florida 32807  

WHEN:
October 17, 2017

8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

LYNX Grant Workshop
A workshop will be held by LYNX, during which LYNX will present information regarding 
Section 5310 Orlando and Kissimmee urbanized area competitive selection process.

WHERE: 
LYNX Central Station - Second Floor Open Space

455 N. Garland Avenue
Orlando, Florida 32801

WHEN:
October 25, 2017

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

More information coming soon! For immediate assistance 
contact Sheila Maldonado at (407) 254-6148.


